


 

We will review additional information submitted at Deadline 4 and endeavour to respond to new information by Deadline 5, 
but any submissions will be dependent on the capacity of our specialist colleagues. We will provide an update where any 
requested submissions at Deadline 5 may not be possible for us to achieve.  
 
We continue to discuss the potential compensation measures with the Applicant and a meeting has been scheduled for 12th 
January 2022.  
 
We hope this note is helpful and demonstrates our commitment to engaging positively with the Examination and the 
Applicant.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Philip Pearson (Dr) 
Senior Conservation Officer 
RSPB Norfolk & Lincolnshire Area 




